From: Joel Mabe

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 7:35 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Joel Mabe

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Joel Mabe

Email

Jmabe6433@yahoo.com

Docket

W-218, Sub 573

Message

1don’t understand how a private entity is charging nearly 150% of the local municipality rate. On top of that, they've
done no maintenance, no upgrades of any sort to the treatment facility. They're trying to raise their rates every quarter.

At some point you all have to say no! You all are paid through taxpayer funds, stand up for the consumers. There's no
reason we should have to pay for some other facility that has nothing to do with us.
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L __________________________ L
From: Shaun Martin

Sent: Monday, February 20, 2023 9:07 PM

To: Statemnents

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Shaun Martin-

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Shaun Martin

Email

shaunmartinus1972 @gmail.com
Docket

W-218 SUB573

Message

There is no way anyone can support or justify Aqua’s intent to raise prices based upon the current market conditions as
their lack of performance to their paying customers There is NO accountability to improved service and until that is
delivered then no price increases should be considered Regards Shaun
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